
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 21st-25th 

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

Monday, March 21st 

 

o Art with The Seniors (3 Culligan) 

o Grade 5 Drama 

o Intramural Action: Grade 3 Newcombe 

Volleyball : Hawks v. Oilers; Blues Vs. Stars 

o Mad Science after school 

 

Thursday, March 24th 

 

o Chess club 

o Intramural Action –Grade 4/5 Atomic Volleyball: 

Lakers vs. Celtics; Warriors vs. Raptors 

o Family Fun Day planning meeting @ 7pm 

o Golf NB visitation (for phys. Ed classes) 

 

Tuesday, March 22nd 

 

o Parent Teacher Parent Preference Form 

due (were sent home on Thursday on 

green paper) 

o Choir Gr. 2-5 

 

 

Friday, March 25th 

 

o Good Friday 

Wednesday, March 23rd 

o Mouse Trap Car Races 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

March 28- Easter Monday 

March 29th- Report cards distributed 

March 30th- We Day speaker for grades 4-5 students 

March 30th & 31st- Scholastic Bookfair class visitation 

March 31st-Parent Teacher Meetings 4-7pm 

April 1st- Parent Teacher Meetings 9-11am;  

              Professional learning for staff-afternoon 

April 4th- Last Day of Mad Science 

             

Information Items: 

-Our students enjoyed the modified outdoor Winter Fun Day today! Events included Torch Relay, 

Biathlon, Tug of War, Polar Bear Tag, Snow Cone Relay, Mogul Race, Soccer Relay, Inuksuk Relay, 

Snow Fort Tag, and an obstacle course. A special thank you to Mr. Melanson, Ms. Beaudet, Mrs. 

Dobbin and the Phys. Ed leadership students for planning and overseeing the events. 

-Good luck to the following students who will be representing F.E.S. at the HEC (Hampton Education 

Centre) Chess Tournament tomorrow at Kings Valley Church: 

Gr. 1- Nolan Weber, Eliot Tozer 

Gr. 2- Alex Backman, Ryan Urquhart, Aaron Murphy  

Gr. 3- Adien Logue, Ben Gray 

Gr. 4- Olivia McLeod, Lucas Jay 

Gr. 5- Eli Nason, Marin MacPherson 
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- As a result of the district’s decision to discontinue transportation to afterschool facilities outside of 

school zones, our on-site program (Go Go After School) is expanding to accommodate more 

families. Please contact them directly at 455-5496 or toll free 877-977-4646 for more information. Go-

Go After School offers both full-time and part-time care options, as well as full-day care on storm 

days, PD Days, and camps over the December holidays, March break and summer break!   

 

- We are looking for FES Families (parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles or even neighbors) to assist 

with our Spring Scholastic Book Fair. Our fair is scheduled on Wednesday, March 30th and Thursday, 

March 31st during the day time for all classes to attend. We also have our bookfair happening during 

parent teacher conferences on the evening of March 31st from 4pm-7pm and Friday morning during 

parent teacher conferences from 9am-11am. Attached is a copy of the schedule of when classes will 

visit, as we know many individuals prefer to volunteer during this time. Ideally we would like to have 3 

volunteers per time slot. Please E-mail Mrs.  Dobbin at Ashley.dobbin@nbed.nb.ca to let us know if 

you are available to assist for any duration of time! We will be making up at a volunteer schedule 

next week, so please respond by Thursday March 24th if this is something you are able to do. With 

your support we know the book fair will be a huge success!  

- A Family Fun Day planning meeting for all interested parents will take place on Thursday, March 24th 

from 7-8 in the conference room. Come and help plan this exciting event! 

 

-Our Home and School group has partnered with Mabel's Labels as a fundraiser. It's simple! Click on 

the link http://www.campaigns.mabelslabels.com  and select Fairvale Elementary School. A 

percentage of all purchases will be donated back to the school. 

 

--Our weekly Family Connections are also posted on our school website under the Synrevoice tab. 
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